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UNIFICATION OF TWO DENOMINATIONS – UNIFICATION MYTHS, PART 1 

Last week, we began looking at the proposed Plan of Unification of the 
Cumberland Presbyterian Church and the Cumberland Presbyterian Church 
in America. As with any merger, there are always those questions and fears 
that arise. And often times, those fears cause many false statements to be 
shared. In this article (and next week), we look at the myths of unification. 

Myth #1 - The CPC will take the CPCA property OR vice versa. 
The reality is that presbytery has direct oversight of particular churches. And since the church session 
serves as the trustees of the church, it is the session who holds title to the property of the church. The 
intent of unification is not about power and control, but about partnership and trust. Neither group is 
interested in seizing church property. 

Myth #2 - My Sunday morning worship style or congregation will change. 
The reality is that your Sunday morning worship experience will change very little, if any, in your con-
gregation. While it may be true that worship styles vary between some CPCA and CPC churches, it is 
also true that they vary from one CPCA church to another and from one CPC church to anoth-
er. Another reality is that unification does not mean that local congregations will be combined. If two 
congregations decided to become one, that would be a mutual decision between those churches, with 
Presbyterial approval.   

Myth #3 - Presbyteries/Synods/Churches will be swallowed up 
The reality is that there could possibly be some redrawing or reorganization of synodic/ presbytery 
boundaries. But if there is, it will be for more equitable representation for both. 

Myth #4 - CPCA will no longer have any leadership positions in the new church 
The reality is that there will be as many, if not more, opportunities to serve in leadership roles in the 
new church. It will take many and diverse voices to make this process a strong witness of unity.  

Myth #5 - For those pastors without a seminary degree, they will lose their ordination credentials. 
The reality is that all pastors who are already ordained will maintain their credentials in the new 
church. There are many pastors in both denominations who do not have a seminary degree. While 
seminary is the preferred route to ordination, both denominations have approved alternate routes to 
meet the educational qualifications for ordination. All future ordinations will follow the criteria laid out 
in the Confession of Faith. 

Next week, we look at 5 more myths that need to be debunked! 

VBS MISSION PROJECT 

The Step Up kids in VBS, Lauren Cheung, Kallee Cunningham, Anna Ford, and Aveyonna Otey, were 
charged to pick out an organization to be the service project for VBS 2017. They chose Pencils of Promise, an organi-
zation that helps train teachers, pay for scholarships, and build schools in Ghana, Guatemala, and Laos. 

Money is collected in buckets placed on the dinner table of each VBS team. The money is tallied up every night. 
The grand total for the day and which team is leading is announced. During the VBS Closing Ceremony, 7:30 pm, 
Thursday, June 15 a special prize will be given for the team who collected the most money!! 
Even though VBS is over you can still donate money to help Pencils of Promise!! For more information go to 
www.pencilsofpromise.org. 
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RECENT GUESTS 
Jeff & Angie Loyall 
Gary & Marcia Whitworth 

CPWM YARD SALE                    
Spring cleaning your house and/or garage? Remember 

the CPWM Yard Sale and start saving your donations. 
The sale will be Friday, July 28 and Saturday, July 29. 
The earliest we will be accepting donations is Monday, 
July 10. 

Requested are household items, working electronics, 
children’s toys, seasonal items, books, CD’s, DVD’s 
VCR tapes, furniture and miscellaneous items. Please 
NO clothes or shoes will be accepted. 

For Cumberland Presbyterian Kids K - 6th Grade 

CHILDREN’S FEST 
Saturday, July 8 

9:00 am to 3:30 pm 
Bethel University, McKenzie, TN 

REGISTER NOW FOR CHILDREN’S FEST 

For more information contact Cheryl Morris by email 
at cabmorris17@gmail.com or 615-373-4826. 

CPWM OFFICERS’ LUNCHEON 

CPWM MEETING & LUNCH 

All local officers of the CPWM are in-
vited to an Officers’ Luncheon hosted by 
the Nashville Regional Officers. Each 
office of the CPWM will be discussed. 
Please bring any questions or suggestions 
you may have, as well as your CPWM 
Manual. This will be a fun and informa-
tive day. 

Saturday, July 22, 10:00 am 
Dickson CP Church 

500 Hwy 70E 
Dickson, TN 

Please RSVP by Saturday, July 15 by  
calling 615-828-4084 or  

email rdtjct@hotmail.com 

Rev. Lisa Cook of Sacred Sparks Ministry will be pre-
senting the program at the next CPWM Meeting Tues-
day, June 27, 10:30 am in the Adult Library. Hostess 
for this meeting is Donna Blewett. Everyone is asked 
to please bring a sandwich for your lunch. Drink and 
dessert will be provided.  

All ladies of Brenthaven are considered to be mem-
bers of the CPWM and are invited to attend. We hope 
you make plans to attend and check out this mission-
minded organization. 

Maker Fun Factory VBS 

 Maker Fun Factory is off to a great start.  Kids 
have learned God Made you, God is For you, God is 
Always With you, God Will Always Love you and God 
Made you For a Reason. They have learned about Ra-
hab, Gideon, Abigail and Jesus. They cheered for the 
Predators, lost teeth, built towers, and had a lot of fun.   
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PRAYER CONCERNS 

Recent Additions 
David Burrows (friend of Sandra Shepherd) 

Homebound 
Forrest King 

Members 
Hester Allen, Michael Beaton, Jackie Bryan, Evelyn 
Davenport, Ben Davis, Mickey Davis, Allen Deckret, Barbara 
Gentry, Em Ghianni, Madge Graves, Paul Graves, Tommy 
Hennesy,  Jacob Malloy, Hardy Moyers, Jean Overstreet, 
Larry Pulley, Peggy Rushing, Guy Sneed, Cheryl Tabor, 
Rev. Don Tabor 

Family and Friends 

Jim & Christine Alford (co-workers of Diana Williard), Carney Allen 

(father of Greg T. Allen), Charles Douglas Ballard (cousin of Joan 

Bledsoe), Dorothy Black (grandmother of Megan Gregali), Charles 

Bloom (friend of Barry Campbell), Jacob Boling (nephew of Ann White), 
Bowles Family (friends of Angie Johnson), Penny Bucher (sister-in-law of 

Carol Perryman), Michelle Burke (daughter of Joyce Burch), Peggy Byrd, 

Jimmy Carson (friend of Miah Faircloth), Betty Collins (friend of Rose 

O’Hara), Sue Cook (mother of Lisa Cook), Marion Day (father of Jim 

Day), Glen DeWitt (father of Suzanne Ghianni), Rob Dollar (friend of 

Tim Ghianni), Mallory Dowden (great niece of Jane Dowden), Kathy 

Dozier (daughter-in-law of Bob Dozier), Mary Edwards (mother of John 

Edwards), Bill Garrett (son of Beverly Garrett Shaw), Frank Gillespie 
(step-father of Russ Deaton), Tommy Graves (son of Paul & Madge 

Graves), Wendy Graves (granddaughter of Paul & Madge Graves), 
Deborah Irwin (friend of Jonelle Summitt), Judy Jones (friend of Scott 

Felts), Lori Lindley (friend of Mike & Julie Murphy), Shirley 
Malborough (grandmother of Angie Johnson), Adam McDougal 
(nephew-in-law of Cheryl Morris), Marisa Morgan and Family (friend of 

Heather and Ian MacDonald), Ayden Orr (friend of Ollie, Baird and Miah 

Faircloth), Ben Osburn (former member), RheAnn White Peacock, 

Judith Plucker (friend of Nanette Ricker and Shali Scott), Martha Pulley 

(mother of Larry Pulley), Brenda Reed, Earline Rolman (mother of 

Deborah Rolman), Pat Simpson (mother of Sheryl Day), Susan 
Simpson (sister of Sandra Moyers) Kevin Sisk (brother of Kimberly Crowe), 
Debby Turner (sister of Cheryl Tabor), Cleo Underwood (sister of 

Barbara Loyall), Kelly Wallace (daughter of Fred & Carol Ford), Barbara 

Woodward (mother of Sandra Moyers), Judith Wright (grandmother of 

Carolynn Hallbright), those serving our country 
 

Deaths 
Family of  Mary Scott (mother of Frank Scott) 

MEMORIALS 
 In Memory of Mary Scott 
  Ronny & Becky Jones 
  Bart King 
 
 In Memory of Ed Bryan 
  Bill & Marta Aldrich 
 
 In Memory of Beverly St. John 
  Gayle Fox 
  John & Norma A. McArthur, Sr. 
  Scott & Marjorie Mennen 
  Dot & Phil Slagle 

PLEASE PRAY 

 Please keep the 187th General Assembly and 
Women’s Convention in your prayers. They will 
meet concurrently with the CPCA Monday, June 
19 through Friday, June 23 near Tampa, Florida at 
the Innisbrook Resort and Golf Club.  

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

Please make note of the change of address for  

 Joe & Suzanne Johnson 
 2205 Vintage Tollgate Dr. 
 Thompson’s Station, TN  37179-2506 

GOLF FORE GRACEWORKS 

  Join other golfers on Monday, 
August 21, 2017 at the Brentwood 
Country Club for the annual Golf 
Fore GraceWorks Challenge.  
Invite your friends to form a team 

and/or donate for your team or donate on another 
team.  Go to graceworksministries.net for more 
information. 

Since 1995, GraceWorks Ministries has helped 
Williamson County neighbors in need with food, 
clothing, financial, and educational support. Mon-
ey raised through this event (and many other 
events throughout the year) helps GraceWorks in 
its mission to provide immediate and long-term 
resources to neighbors in need. 



 

 

June 15 9:30 am BookEnd BookClub 
 11:00 am Knitting/Creative Craft Ministry 

       5:30 - 8:30 pm  Maker Fun Factory VBS 
 7:30 pm VBS Closing Ceremony  

June 18 9:30 am Sunday School 
 10:45 am Worship - Father’s Day 

June 19 10:00 am Young @ Heart 

June 19 - 23  General Assembly in Tampa, FL 

June 22 11:00 am Knitting/Creative Craft Ministry 

June 25 9:30 am Sunday School 
 10:45 am Worship  

June 25 - 30  CPYC  
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SERVING WEEK OF JUNE 18 

STAFF & LEADERSHIP 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Acolytes:  Sarah Beaton, Leah McCulley 

 Lector: Kimberly Crowe 

 Greeters: Dwayne & Jill Keller 

Nursery:  Betsy Canupp, Harriette Blake (Sunday School) 
  Betsy Canupp, Liz Strickland (Worship)  

 Ushers: Billy Dial, Greg Allen, 
  Cindi Edwards, Charlie Floyd,  
  Tim Garrett, Otis Hallbright, 
  Elwyn Pierce, Frank Scott 

Wee Worship: Miah Faircloth, 
   Allie Ford  

Kip J. Rush, Pastor 

Sandra Shepherd, Associate Pastor of Christian Discipleship 

Cheryl Morris, Children’s Ministry 

Linda Pulley, Director of Music 

Amity Marsh, Organist 

Penni Reitmeyer, Office Administrator 

Session - The Elders 

  Class of 2017 Class of 2018                 Class of 2019 
Suzanne Ghianni Barry Campbell Russ Deaton 
Jill Weisz Keller Bill Dobbins Chris Fleming 
Rhonda Mossbarger Jennie Ford Renee McCulley 
Christi Peppers Julie Murphy Julie Travis 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 OPERATING & DEBT  
 RETIREMENT BUDGET 

Dedicated Giving 362.00 

Donations towards Budgeted Expense 6,096.43  

Weekly Need    10,772.37 

Received for Budget Year-to-Date 219,787.31 

Need Year-to-Date 258,356.88  

                (38,749.57) 

Monthly Principal & Interest Payment     10,000.00 

Mortgage Principal Balance  529,302.17 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR JUNE 11 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday, June 11, 2017 

Sunday School  77   Worship  123 


